UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

HEALTH SERVICE
LAWRENCE, K ANSAS

OG'[J 3 15, 1938

Dre Fe Ce Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Dear Dre Allen;

In regard to the x=ray of the dead tooth of
Robert Allen, Dr. Tice suggested that the tooth should
be observed at frequent intervalsy, because there was
& suspicion of apical involvement. I believe that it
might be wise to let this go until he is through
basket ball because the end result will have to be a
bridge, and it would be unwise to put in a bridge now
with the possibility of breaking it daring active

participation.

In checking over some intramural records
I notice that Carl Johnson was on the list for one
of the intramural touch football teams, A year ago

at the time we examined him for basketball, You may
recall that I reported that he had a retinitis of

one eyee We had no record nor did Dr. Powell have

a record, of his having had any treatmentes I believe
that this iI5 something that should receive attention
within the near futurees I do not believe that anyone

should participate with such a swerious injurye.

Yours truly,

I. Canuteson, Me Do
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